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Dear Sir/Madam,  

Greetings from AICTE..  

We are happy to share with you that about StudyinIndia (SII) programme which is a flagship 

project introduced by the Ministry of Education (MoE), Government of India. The Study in India 

programme seeks to endorse “India as Education Capital of the World”. The network of 

colleges and universities have aided India to become an attractive education hub for international 

students. Study in India programme aims to traverse the geographical boundaries and reach out 

to every international student who dreams of gaining top-notch higher education. The long-term 

goal is to help international students not only to take admission to the finest of Indian institutes 

but empower them with all-around development.  

We are glad to inform you that AICTE has designed and developed a new portal for 

StudyInIndia. The URL of the new portal is as under:  

https://studyinindia.aicte-india.org/  

For a better user experience, the portal is revamped with new designs and functionalities. 

We are hereby through this email requesting you to circulate the below given Google form 

among faculty members/students (International Students also, if any)/Management to 

provide their valuable feedback/suggestions on this new design:  

https://forms.gle/PoM68Sr3nHDFuAbS7  

For any other clarifications, feel free to contact us.  

With Regards, 

Dr. Buddha Chandrasekhar, 

Chief Coordinating Officer, 

AICTE HQs, New Delhi 

011-29581423 

studyinindia@aicte-india.org  
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